Jennie Buchanan

From: George Andonoski <George.Andonoski@strathfield.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 29 November 2019 9:06 AM

To: Jennie Buchanan

Subject: Planning Proposal 1-5 Underwood Rd, Homebush

Hi lennie,

The report on the Planning Proposal will not be going to the December Council meeting.

Apparently the item was considered at a Councillor workshop on Tuesday 27 November, where the Councillors
resolved to go into a Committee of the whole and considered and voted on this proposal.

| have been advised that the Councillors were unanimous in their vote to reject the Planning Proposal and not
forward it to the Department for gateway determination.

Once | get the official minutes from the day and will provide a formal response.

Regards

S George Andonoski| Specialist Strategic Planner
9748 9999 F 9764 1034
STRATHFIELD | 65 Homebush Rd, Strathfield NSW 2135

athfield nsw.a
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Disclaimer: This transmission is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you
are not the intended recipient of the transmission, please delete the transmission and notify the sender. The
contents of the transmission are the opinion of the individual sender, and are not necessarily endorsed by
Strathfield Municipal Council.



